


Our Reference: IIUM/316/12/2/1 - SPAC/21/23/CAT-MRC/141	
Date: 18th October 2023

Assoc. Prof. Dr. Mohd Azrul Azlen Bin Abd. Hamid
Dean
Kulliyyah of Languages and Management 
IIUM Pagoh Campus

السلام عليكم ورحمة الله وبركاته

Dear Assoc. Prof. Dr.,

INVITATION TO ATTEND “MAHALLAH WEEK 2023”

May this letter reach you in the grace of Allah S.W.T.

2.	Kindly be informed that Mahallah Representative Committee (MRC) will organizing Mahallah Week 2023. Therefore, it is an honor and privilege to invite you as our VIP for this event as follows:

            Date/Day	: 
			Time		: 
Venue		: 

3.	Therefore, we believe that your attendance to this programme will be great for us. As such, attached is the itinerary programme for your kind perusal We are looking forward to a positive confirmation from your end.

4.	If you have any inquiries regarding this event, kindly refer to Br. Ainul Harith Bin Zakaria at 019700004.


Thank you. Wassalam.




DR. NUR NABILAH BINTI ABDULLAH
Deputy Dean (Student Development and Community Engagement)
Kulliyyah of Sustainable Tourism and Contemporary Languages
IIUM Pagoh Campus



                     



